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13 October 2018  

Dear sir/madam, 

    I am a twenty two year old law graduate from Dublin City University. I 
worked in ByrneWallace for July of  this year in the Corporate Litigation 
department under partners such as Patrick McClean, associates such as 
Paul Fisher and with the trainees, in particular Alex Henderson. 
ByrneWallace has a stellar reputation and I found it to be appropriate 
over my time in the firm. Everyone from the partners to the trainees were 
welcoming and even threw me a short finishing party! I particularly 
enjoyed scoring a goal on debut for the football team! The work was also 
engaging where I was handed responsibility in my first week and expected 
to work hard when necessary which I enjoyed.  

      If  you speak to those who I got to know over my month in the firm, 
you will find that they know I loved my time there and really believe I can 
work full time in such an environment. I was shown all aspects of  the job 
and effectively treated as a trainee for the month in my department. This 
only encouraged me to apply for this position. 

    I wish to be considered for this years trainee programme. Having an 
intimate knowledge of  the firm I would be delighted to work in such a 
cheerful and enthusiastic environment while also enjoying the 
complexities and intensity that comes with a competitive major law firm 
in Dublin. As my Curriculum Vitae states, I would categorise myself  as a 
mature, positive and hardworking individual, who always strives to 
achieve the highest standard possible, at any given task and I think I could 
do this as a trainee in ByrneWallace. It is this sense of  excellence that 
most attracts me to Byrne Wallace and I hope to be highly considered for 
interview.  

Yours Faithfully, 

Tom Anders


